
September 3, 2016 Notice / 2016-2017/PP & PS/50

Notice for All

All students are informed that from Tuesday,
20th September, 2016, they must wear black
shoes; Floaters will strictly not be allowed.

Those who wish to buy/order, please note for
your convenience, Shoes only are available at
the  CIE  Building  Shoes  Counter from
Tuesday, 6th September, 2016 to Monday,
19th September,  2016  (Including
Saturdays). Timing 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
For any query you may call  
Mrs. Shilpa Shah – 9321069260/9321010469.

Mrs. Penelope Miranda
Principal


